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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  
Year 4 Nature Walk 

Thursday 27th April 2023 
 

As part of their current science topic “Classification and Habitats”, Year 4 are hoping to go for a nature 
walk (weather permitting) on Thursday 27th April 2023 to identify living things in the local environment. This 
will involve Year 4 searching for living things in Caldy Woods (located just behind school). They will be 
making observations of the plants, minibeasts and possibly wildlife that they find to identify similarities and 
differences.   
 
If you do not wish for your child to join the walk, please let Miss Robertson or the school office know by 
Monday 24th April, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in the walk, could we ask that your child comes to school with 
a raincoat (in a plastic bag).  
 
We will keep you posted about their adventure via the Year 4 Blog! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
  


